
Wed. 12/9:

½ Day for Students

Wed. 12/23 – Fri. 1/1
NO SCHOOL –
Winter Break

Please make sure to check your email DAILY for important information & 
announcements from Mrs. R & Mrs. N. Please email photos of any completed paper 

assignments to Mrs. N for Math/Science & Mrs. R for ELA/SS.

Reading
We are wrapping up our reading of Lost on a Mountain in Maine and 
reviewing figurative language. The students will be completing a mini 
project to demonstrate their understanding of the book. We 
continue to review parts of speech for our grammar learning.

Writing Students are writing their Final Memoirs. They will then be applying their 
paragraph writing skills to writing informational paragraphs.

Math
We are starting algebra, and when and why we use variables. The 
students have been writing and solving algebraic expressions using 
variables.

Science
We are learning about solids, liquids, and gases, and the properties 
of each, as well as what happens when matter transitions between 
each state.

Social 
Studies

We are learning about the culture of Latin America and the 
specific countries of Latin America.

What’s Happening 
This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Mrs. N & Mrs. R

We’re in school remotely, 
but there is still a lot of learning 
going on!
Students are participating in 
virtual meetings daily with their 
teachers. They are using Google 
Classroom to complete 
assignments digitally and have 
access to helpful learning  
……..resources.

Reminders


